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March 2016 Newsletter





Welcome. Peter and Tessa have been working hard on advertising, so welcome all, and welcome any newcomers who may be here because of our efforts! Your committee met in March and discussed the website, the spring sale, advertising, the hall screen, (we are considering getting a new one,) amplification at meetings, outings and other matters.  We welcomed Peter Burgess to the committee





Website. We hope you have been able to access our new site. You can view it at www.lmugc.weebly.com or at the old address of  ‘www.lmugc.org.uk.’   By the time you read this, Matthew should have dismantled the old site, so you won’t get confused! We are keeping the official site as lmugc.org.uk on all posters, newsletters etc. For those of you who already have the April poster, don’t worry that it is headed with the ‘weebly’ address. We hope that many of you will be able to view our newsletters, posters and events through the new site.  Please let us know if there is anything you think is brilliant, or anything you think could be changed. You can email Peter Burgess on ‘burgess_peter@rocketmail.com. Feel free to print off a poster and display it about a week prior to each meeting.  Peter would also welcome your garden/other local garden photos to put on the site, and also so that we can make a display board for our ‘Spring Sale.’ The most useful format is jpeg landscape (not portrait.)


Garden Tips for April. Pick up copies of the RHS Garden Magazines from our table each month to get plenty of ideas of everything from garden visits to composting! Also RHS holidays.





Spring Sale.    Our annual Spring Plant Sale will be on Saturday 14th May 2016 from 10am to 12 noon. (Helpers to arrive at 9am please.)  We will again be sharing it with the ‘day centre’ as this seems to work well for us all.  As you thin out your plants this Spring, please consider putting unwanted tubers, some cuttings etc in pots so that we have plenty to sell on the day. Last year we were short of plants. Please grow anything you can! We also need produce, cakes, jams etc, items for a ‘Gardening raffle’ and garden tools etc to sell, (no plastic pots  thanks!) We will also need helpers on the day, so reserve the morning NOW! This is our main fundraiser of the year, so please support it and bring your friends.


Out and About. Moya and Lynn are discussing organising ‘small group’ outings using car share, to local gardens and places of interest. Watch this space and let them know if you are interested.  Don’t forget the Dorset Food and Venison Festival at Post Green this Sat 26th March from 10am-4pm.  RHS shows his year include:- RHS Flower Show Cardiff on 15th – 17th April, RHS Malvern Spring Festival from 5th – 8th May and RHS Hampton Court Palace Flower Show from 5th – 10th July.  


Brain Cooper has retired after many years of tending our Upton flower beds, amongst other jobs that have made Upton look beautiful. There is a presentation for him at the Council Chamber from 10am-12.30 on Thurs 31st March. You are all welcome.  In the meantime, if you would like to sign a card which we are sending on behalf of the Gardening Club, please sign it tonight


Next Meeting. Our next meeting will be on Thursday 28th April 2016.  Mark Hinsley will talk on ‘Trees in Your Garden and TPOs.’ (tree preservation orders.) We are love trees and are, at some time, all affected by those in ours or our neighbours gardens and those in public places, so invite your friends to become informed too! (Visitors fee is still £3.00 per session.)      Please note:- Our June meeting is likely to be in St Dunston’s Hall as the Community Centre is being used for the referendum that day. Details next month!
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If you require any information on any of the above or other aspects of LMUGC, please phone Tessa on 625953 or email secretary@lmugc.org.uk.
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